
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD  
Closed Session for Superintendent Evaluation 

 
Monday, June 8, 2020 

5:30 p.m. 
 
 

 Prior to the School Board meeting on Monday, June 8, 2020,  
  there will be a closed session of the School Board for the  
  purpose of discussing Superintendent evaluation 2019-2020. 
   

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Executive Orders 
issued by Governor Walz, the closed session will be conducted  
via google hangouts meet.  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you need an accommodation for a disability 
(e.g. wheelchair accessibility, interpreter, hearing, large-print materials) 

 such an accommodation can be available upon advance request.  
Contact the Office of the Superintendent as soon as possible: 

952-681-6403  (Minnesota Relay 711) 


